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Comments: Bolts and other fixed anchors should not be banned. I am not a frequent rock climber though I still

believe that we should not ban the use and installation of fixed anchors and safety equipment for rock climbers. I

feel that fixed anchors are akin to the many hiking trails that hikers enjoy throughout the many parks in our

nation. Anchors like trails provide a safe path for people to follow. I think by banning fixed anchors you will

alienate a large amount of the people that enter the parks and will also make rock climbing as a whole more

dangerous by eliminating a crucial piece of safety equipment.


